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Heidelberg, June 2007

Dear Alumni, dear friends,

It has been quite a while since my last letter. Today I would like to update you about our plans for the
establishment of the North American Alumni Club. But first let me say thank you for your positive
remarks and your involvement in the search for other University of Heidelberg Alumni.

Plans for the „Liaison Office“ of the University of Heidelberg in the USA are coming along – it will
most likely be located at the „German House,“ UN Plaza, New York. That’s why we are holding our
first North American Alumni Meeting there. We would like to have the organizational meeting for the
Club – which is scheduled to come to life in 2008 – with you and other interested Alumni in a
workshop  in  August  this  year.  We  see  this  as  a  great  opportunity  to  craft  with  you  the  mission
statement of the North American Alumni Association of the University of Heidelberg.

We  chose  the  9th and 10th of August 2007 for this event. On the evening of August 9th 2007, the
University of Heidelberg would like to hold a little reception for you and give you the opportunity to
refresh old contacts and make new friends. The workshop will take place on August 10th 2007.

If you are interested in attending this meeting, please contact me by July 10th 2007. Unfortunately, we
will not be able to cover any of your travel expenses. However, we were able to make reservations for
a small number of rooms at the Millennium UN Plaza Hotel, NY (preferred price without tax appr.
$230).

Should you not be able to attend this meeting, please contact other Heidelberg Alumni and friends
and tell them about this event. I am looking forward to your reply and send you all greetings from
Heidelberg.

Yours truly,

Silke Rodenberg
Heidelberg Alumni International
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